



Committed to Safeguarding

Nursery through to Year 6 Newstead Road, Lee, London SE12 OSJ

Tel: 0208 857 8792

Headteacher: Miss Margaret Hanrahan

Deputy: Ms Sheelagh Campbell Deputy: Mrs Michelle Carey

Email: admin@swcps.lewisham.sch.uk

Web site: http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk

Newsletter No 31

21st May 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Half term has arrived and so has summer!

Thank you for your continued support in keeping our community safe. I am sure you are all looking forward to a whole week to relax and have a lovely time with your children.

On Monday, our Year 2 and 4 took part in mindfulness workshops which they really enjoyed. All our Nursery and Reception children celebrated their Mini-beast project by having a parade in their outside area. It was so lovely to see them dancing around and having such a fun time.

Notes for your diary

Half term 31st May - 4th June

Children return to school on 7th June

23rd June - School photographer

Week Beginning 28th June - Sports Week

29th June - Barbecue School Dinner

Important COVID information for May half term

Please see the attached letter and travel advice for you to follow.

Dinner money for next half term

From 7th June to 22nd July dinner money will be £78.20/£11.50 per week/£2.30 per day. Please pay via ParentPay, you can pay any amount from £2.30 upwards.

Request for Pallets

We are working on developing lots of planting areas around the school as well as in the garden of the school house. We want to create raised beds from pallets and to plant lots of fruit and vegetables which the children will look after and eat. If you have any pallets that you don't need and are able to drop off at the school we would be extremely grateful.

Have a really lovely half term break.

Margaret Hanrahan



















